
 
 

St Andrew’s welcomes you to our services in the coming months 

Please note, linked to Covid regulations. 

There are a number of measures in place for the safety of you and others in the church.  
• We ask anyone attending St Andrew’s for a service or just visiting to wear a face 

covering.  
• Sadly refreshments after services have been temporary suspended.  
• We request you to take a Lateral flow test before attending a service. 

Please stay safe and we look forward to welcoming you to St Andrew’s. 

  

Friday 24th December 11.00 pm Christmas Eve Holy Communion 

Wishing you all a very Happy and Blessed New Year 

from all at St Andrew’s 

Sunday 2nd January 11.00 am Holy Communion 

Sunday 16th January 11.00 am Family Praise 

Sunday 6th February 11.00 am Holy Communion 

Sunday 20th February 11.00 am Family Praise 

The Church is now open every day and we look forward to welcoming you.


